
We anticipate that home health providers could be the leading front line in caring for
coronavirus patients if the virus expands as anticipated.
In instances where quarantine is accomplished in the patient home, home health providers
will be the logical choice.

Here is the link to CMS guidance on the virus:
https://www.cms.gov/medicare/quality-safety-oversight-general-information/coronavirus

Here are the coding guidelines from CDC (all codes are in
Barnestorm):
https://www.cdc.gov/nchs/data/icd/ICD-10-CM-Official-Coding-Gudance-Interim-Advice-coronavirus-feb-20-2020.pdf

Barnestorm has prepped by ensuring that all Coronavirus related coding is available for all
customers.

Knowledgebase
http://kb.barnestorm.biz/KnowledgebaseArticle51509.aspx
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